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RIX DEVELOFPMENTS

20" July 2004

Chief Executive Officer

Logan City Council

To Whom It May Concern

Sanctuary Park Development — Lot 2 on SP168264

The area of the site describad as 'park 203’ is proposad to be dedicated to
the State Government to be included as part of the Daisy Hill State

Forest. The dedication is part of an arrangement reachad between NCR
Securities Pty Lid, the RSPCA and the State Government. The details of
the arrangements are broadly as follows:

- NCR's managing director, Mr Norm Rix is a long time patron of the
RSPCA.

- The RSPCA's head office and shelters are presently located as
Fairfield. The RSPCA has outgrown these premises and are sesking new
premises. They have identified 2 site in Heathwood which may be
suitable for its neads

- The RSPCA however, cannot afford to purchase ths new premises,
as the existing premises are owned by the State Government, which are
not inclined to sell the existing site, nor purchase the new site for the
RSPCA.

= Negotiations have occurred between the RSPCA. myself and the
State Government which have resulted in the proposed dedication.
Although there is no forma! agreement between those parties, it is hoped
that the dedication being made to the State Government will assist the
RSPCA in its negotiations regarding the move to the Heathwood site.

Sincerely yours,

reolfs ——

Norm Rix Managing Director NCR Sscuritiss Pty Lid



